
Panther Pack 

 

What is it? 
 

Students will stay after school in order to prepare to attend home athletic events. Students are 

required to be dressed in Panther apparel and must be prepared to make signs that 

support OGMS sports and programs. We will sit in a designated area in the gym in order to 

cheer and support our OGMS sports.  

 

Who can join? 
 

It is open to anybody that would like to stay after school and attend an athletic event for free.  

 

When is it? 
 

The first “Panther Pack” event will be this Thursday, October 4
th

. We will stay for the girls home 

volleyball game at 5pm. The game will last until about 7pm. Parents will have to provide 

transportation home for students.  

 

What will they do? 
 

Our first pack activities will include the following: 

 (2:30 – 3:30) Students will either attend homework hour to finish any and all homework 

OR 

 (2:30 – 3:30) Students can work on creating signs that support our OGMS teams.  

 (3:30 – 5:00) Watch a sports themed movie to get us motivated to watch a big game 

 Popcorn and drinks will be provided to students during the MOVIE and GAME.  

 

 


